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County hosts second town hall meeting by phone  

Baker County will host their second town hall meeting by phone on Wednesday, May 6, from 5:30-7:00 
PM, to discuss the Reopening Baker County Plan submitted to the Governor’s office on April 24. A panel 
that includes Commissioner Mark Bennett, COVID-19 Business Operations and Recovery Lead Shawn 
Berry, Baker City Manager Fred Warner and Health Department Director Nancy Staten, will discuss the 
Reopening Plan and answer questions from the community.  

Due to physical distancing requirements, the meeting will be held by phone, and through the online 
conferencing service WebEx. Questions can be submitted in advance of the meeting by emailing them to 
pio@bakercounty.org, or during the meeting through the WebEx service.   
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